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Notice!!! There is NO January Meeting  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy New Year Fun Fly – Jan 1st  

Don’t forget that the Humber Valley 
New Year ’s Day fun fly will take place 
on Tuesday Jan 1st . Come early if 
you like – hot dogs will be served 
at noon. Be the first to fly in 2008!  
We will meet at the field to see who 
can brave the elements and claim the 
first flight of 2008.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tom’s Bad Boy seemed to like the snow 
at last year’s Winter Fun Fly. 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
Tue Jan 1st  New Year’s Fly In – at 12 NOON 
Tue Jan 1st   NOTE: Club Meeting Cancelled! 

Tue Feb 5th  

Club Meeting 
• Executive Elections 
• Annual General Meeting 
• Dream Airplane Raffle 
• Wings award ceremony 

Tue Mar 4th  Club Meeting 
Sun Mar 16th  Aurora Swap Meet 

 
Dec 4th Meeting Program Report 

 
Many thanks to Paul 
Fleming who presented 
a very interesting slide 
show and discussed 
what it takes to build 

your own plane in Canada. He also explained the difference 
between US and Canadian regulations with regard to privately 
built aircraft. Paul invited any interested club members to stop 
by the shop for a personal tour.  

2008 Renewals and Nominations Notice 
Since the Feb 5th meeting is the AGM, it‘s your last chance to 
renew your membership and still participate in the 2008 
executive elections. We will accept renewals at the beginning 
of the meeting. If you are paying cash, PLEASE BRING THE 
EXACT AMOUNT if possible and your COMPLETED form. We 
will also have extra renewal forms on hand. 
 
If you wish to nominate someone for any executive position, 
you may do so from the floor prior to the elections. Please be 
patient and follow instructions at the meeting as we will need to 
check members against the member list prior to the vote to 
ensure that we have a quorum of 2008 members attending.  
 
Yes the AGM is coming Feb 5th  

 
It’s important that you attend the Feb 5th meeting because this 
is the club’s Annual General Meeting. The following agenda is 
planned for this meeting.  

1. Last chance to renew your membership if you want to 
vote at the AGM 

2. Announcement of executive nominations 
3. Executive elections 
4. Annual general business meeting reports 

a. President’s Report 
b. Treasurer’s Report 
c. Field Officer’s Report 
d. Program Director’s Report 

5. Open discussion and new business 
6. Wings award ceremony 
7. Dream airplane raffle 

Aurora Swap meet is back! 
After some concern that the Aurora swap meet would be 
cancelled this year. It is making it back for another year and is 
planned for Sunday March the 16th. See the December MAAC 
magazine, page 44 for details. 

Looks like Santa forgot to file a flight plan! 
 

There will be no January club meeting at the Aerospace 
Museum due to the New Year ‘s Day holiday. Instead, 
come out and join the fun at the New Year’s Day Fun Fly 
on Tuesday Jan 1st.  
 
You can also buy raffle tickets at the New Year’s Day 
Fun Fly. See page 2 for details.  
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Humber’s Dream Airplane Raffle  
Tickets were selling briskly at the December meeting and will 
be on sale again at the New Year’s Day Fun Fly. This is an “all 
airplane” raffle with four great prizes worth over $600 retail. 
But you can’t win if you don’t buy some tickets. The more you 
buy, the better your chances of winning! 
 
Radio Controlled Sports and Hobbies has graciously 
sponsored this club event. Visit them for all your hobby needs.  

 
5732 HWY. 7 West  905-850-9389 
        Woodbridge, ON  L4L 3A2  

                             www.rcsports.ca 
 
Here’s the deal and all the rules. 
1) Raffle tickets will be sold at the Jan 1st New Year’s Day 

Fun Fly and the Feb 5th meeting.    
2) The raffle will be drawn at the end of the February 

meeting.  
3) You must have renewed your 2008 membership to qualify 

for the draw. 
4) Write your name on each ticket purchased and we will 

enter them in a sealed box for the draw. 
5) Can’t attend? No problem. Just mail your cheque and 

tickets to Dan Paluzzi, Treasurer at the address on the 
draw ticket form attached. 

6) You need not attend the February meeting to win. If your 
name is drawn and you are not in attendance, you will be 
called to collect your prize.  

 
1st Prize: 60 Size Gas Lanier Stinger All Wood ARF 

Long regarded as the greatest flying sport aircraft ever, the 
Stinger™ series from Lanier RC™ has reached legendary 
status among sport fliers as a great all around performer. 
Stable and gentle enough for the novice, yet exhilarating for 
the experienced pilot, there’s no maneuver too tough for this 
bird to handle. The all wood airframe and built up wing 
contribute to its light weight and agile performance.  This is a 
serious aerobatic airplane with a huge 60 inch span.   
 
2nd Prize: ParkZone Stryker 

This is the ParkZone Charge-
and-Fly aircraft for experienced 
RC pilots who want a high-
performance electric aircraft 
without the hassle of having to 
build one. Ask Tony Phan how 
much he likes it – he owns 
more than one.  

 
3rd Prize:  
   Hobby Zone Super Cub 
 
Joseph Young has one of 
these and guarantees you 
won’t be disappointed. It has a 
powerful 480 motor that offers 
great climb rate and power, 
and is more powerful than 
most motors on other “all 
inclusive” electrics.  

 

4th Prize:  
     Megatech Avion 
 
The Avion is a 16 inch 
wingspan pusher electric 
biplane that is great for 
indoor or calm evening park 
flying. What a great way to 
have some fun with friends. 
 
 

Ticket prices are: Buy your tickets 
$2.00 each at the New Year’s 
$5.00 for 3 tickets Day Fun Fly! 
$10.00 for 7 tickets 
 
Wishing you a healthy and Happy New Year 
           ... and soft landings in 2008! 

 
Your 2007 Executive  
President, Joseph Young  (416) 831 4765 
Vice President, David St. Louis (416) 995 3875 
Secretary & Treasurer, Dan Paluzzi (905) 303 0500 
Program Director, Pat Knight (416) 225-2687 
Field Officer, Gary Del Bel Belluz (416) 741 8181 
Past President, David Plank (647) 438 8191 
 

Appointed Positions: 
Chief Instructor, Peter Heeley (416) 921 1392 
Editor, Tom Gottlieb (416) 781 3189 
Web Master, Barry Collingwood (416) 925 6588 
Librarian, Roy Gee  (416) 749 8793 


